
PETITION IN SUPPORT OF MAINTAINING NUTLEY'S TOP~RANKEO MUSIC 
EDUCATION PROGRAM AND AGAINST MUSIC DEPARTMENT STAFF CUTS 

May/June 2011 

Dear Mr. Zarra, Mr. Lazovick, Mr. Kuchta, and All Members of the Nutley Board of 
Education: 

Nutley has been recognized for the extraordinary quality of its music program. Music 
instruction enriches our students' lives, and studies have shown that it also enhances 
their academic performance. 

We understand that one of the members of our music staff, Mr. Vicchiarello, is at risk of 
losing his job due to budget cuts. We strongly urge you to find a way to retain him for his 
dedication to our students' instruction, their enthusiasm for participating under his 
guidance, and the strong foundation he is creating for their continued development as 
musicians and learners. 

Respectfully, 

Students & Taxpayers of Nutley (Named Below) 
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